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Third Annual CCCU School Supply Drive Gives  
Smart Start for Local Students  

 
 
[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – July 13, 2021 – With most students returning to in-person learning at local 

schools this Fall,  Clark County Credit Union (CCCU) is holding its third annual school supply 

drive at each of its six branches from July 19 to July 30 to help children in need.  The credit union 

is also accepting monetary donations that will then be used to purchase school supplies. 

 

To provide a school supply donation visit any CCCU branch. For cash donations, members can 

transfer funds into the CCCU Cares account, used to support the credit union’s local community 

outreach efforts, by visiting a branch or by contacting CCCU at 702-228-2228 option 3 to speak 

to Member Service.  

 

“Everyone is looking for a fresh start when school resumes in August,” said Shannon Hiller, Chief 

Marketing Officer of CCCU. “Getting new supplies isn’t always possible for the children at some of 

our high-risk schools, but this year in particular, when sharing supplies may not be encouraged 

in the classroom, there are many students who need our help. Donating the basics year will go a 

long way – copy paper, pencils, crayons, glue sticks and earbuds will be in high demand.”  

 

About Clark County Credit Union 

Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for-profit financial institution serving over 48,000 members 

who are municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas and City of 

North Las Vegas), medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and 

numerous select employer groups. CCCU has assets of $1 billion and six branches throughout 

Southern Nevada. More information about CCCU can be found online at www.ccculv.org. 
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